
  

TIS/CIR/02/25-26       PRIVATE TRANSPORTATION                 02 April 2025 

NURSERY TO XII  

Dear Parents 
 

“Safety of students is our utmost priority” 
 

The school is committed to the Safety and Security of its children. We have always endeavoured to provide your 
ward with a secure environment in the school. This is, however, not possible without your co-operation.  We would 
like to remind you of a few points that have already been mentioned earlier. 

1. If your ward travels by a private van, please ensure that the van is well maintained, and is running on CNG 
and NOT on LPG. The van driver must have a valid driving license. Overcrowded vans are a threat to your 
ward’s safety, hence, try your best to have your ward travel by school bus. You should also ensure that you 
have the telephone number and other contact details of the owner, driver and the details of the route 
covered by the van. In case your ward travels by private transport, please fill in the undertaking and send it 
back to the Class teacher latest by Monday, 07 April 2025. 

2. We request you not to park your vehicles in front of the school gates. We would like to reiterate that the 
gates are the area from where students and buses enter and disperse, thus it is necessary that the 
approach to these gates must be kept free.  

3. The area around the school is a NO HORN zone.  We request you to refrain from honking in the vicinity of 
the school. 

As role models for the students, it is imperative that we as parents and teachers conduct ourselves in a way that is 
exemplary.  

Warm regards 

 

 

(Mallika Preman) 
PRINCIPAL 

……………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………… 
TIS/CIR/02/25-26             UNDERTAKING                 02 April 2025 

                     PRIVATE TRANSPORTATION 

                       NURSERY TO XII (2025-2026) 

 

I, _______________________________ (mother/ father/ guardian) of _______________________________ 
studying in _______________hereby state that my ward does not use the school bus.   
 

I have made my own arrangement for dropping and picking up my ward to and from school. Whether my child is 
dropped personally or through my appointed personal transporter, I categorically state herewith and undertake that 
the school authorities do not hold and bear no responsibility whatsoever in case of any possible mishap during the 
transit of my ward to and from the school. 
 
I indemnify the school authorities from the responsibility in case of any untoward mishap during the transit of my 
wards to & from the school. 
 

________________________________      _______________________ 

Signature of the Parent/ Guardian                        Date 
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